
Children of God, siblings of Christ: The Holy Spirit has called and gathered us here.
Let us worship together. Welcome to worship! Here at Fairfield, we offer a
contemporary service at 9:00; Sunday School for all ages at 10:00 and our
traditional service at 11:00.  Please ask Dr. Steve Starzer, Rev. Mike Watson or any
of the ushers for information on various programs and ministries. You may also
call the church office at (804) 730-7164 or e-mail us: office@fairfieldpcusa.org or
visit our website:  www.fairfieldpcusa.org

PRAYER CONCERNS
Kathy Boyle’s father, Bill
Linda Canyock
Sally Kovac’s husband, David
Starzer’s friend, Lisa Weyant
Barbara Wash

Herta Wenninger
K. C. Whitaker’s uncle, Bruce
Tracy Young
All who serve our nation here and
abroad. 

Please call the church office (804) 730-7164 or let a pastor know at the end of the
service for someone to be on our prayer list.  Names will normally be  listed in 
the bulletin for 3 weeks, unless we receive updates.

Infant/Toddler: Nikki Glass and Angela Blue
Next Week: TBD 

Our liturgist this Sunday will be Mike Watson.  Thank you Mike!

The Mission 2025 Campaign continues through June 1.  Prayerfully consider
your blessings, and the gifts you can share as we work together to make sure
that every person knows the love that Christ has for them and how much He
values them.  The yellow/gold insert at the entrance of the Family Center and
Sanctuary shows how the dollars were distributed in 2024. We would love to
be able to support these missions again this year.  Please mark your
contributions “2025 Mission Drive” and place them in the offering plate. 

Fairfield Youth Mission Trip: Pancake Breakfast Report: Our youth group is
grateful for the support and donations made last Sunday at our pancake
breakfast.  We raised $1,435 for our mission trip this summer with Appalachia
Service Project.  Thank you!  We will continue to take donations up to the date
of the trip.  Please mark your check/envelope “Youth Mission Trip.”



The Adult Open Door Class will be hosting a group conversation exploring the
Parables this summer, led by Fred McCall.  The class will start next Sunday,
June 1st and they will study Luke 15:1-7 & 8-10; the lost sheep and the lost
coin. Everyone is invited to join this summer class.

The Children’s Sunday School and Joy Choir will be taking a summer break
(beginning June 1), however we will continue to offer Kid’s Worship during the
9:00am service throughout the summer.  We look forward to seeing your
children there!

In this Memorial Day Season it is altogether fitting and proper to honor the
legacy of those mothers, and fathers who built the foundation of today’s
Fairfield Presbyterian Church.  An idea way to honor those who fostered us is
to purchase a memorial plaque in the Fairfield Memorial Garden and
Columbarium.  For $350 you cn have the name of one of these church leaders
permanently inscribed on the Memorial Wall in our church’s garden.  Please
take part in this opportunity to memorialize our past, present, and future.

MCEF Collection will be held next Sunday, June 1st.  MCEF is in need of
shampoo, bar soap, deodorant, ketchup, mayonaise, pasta side dishes, socks & 
underwear (NEW).

The deadline for bulletin items is Wednesday, 12:00pm.



THIS WEEK ’S CHURCH MEETINGS & EVENTS
May 25 Contemporary Worship Service (Pavilion) 9:00am

Sunday School 9:45am
Traditional Worship Service (Sanctuary) 11:00am
New Beginnings Church Worship Service (FC) 11:00am - 12:00pm

May 26 Memorial Day - Church Office closed
AA Meeting (#29) 6:00-8:00pm

May 27 Pickleball (Family Center) 11:00pm - 1:00pm
NBC Choir Practice (14) 5:30-6:30pm
Power Soccer (Family Center) 6:00 - 8:00pm

May 28 Pickleball (FC) 5:30-7:30pm
Praise Band Practice (Family Center) 8:00pm

May 29 Pickleball (FC) 11:00am - 1:00pm
Civil Air Patrol (FC) 6:30-9:30pm
Adult Choir Practice (Sanctuary) 7:00pm

Reminder: There are many many church events and community events taking
place here at the church.  We ask you to check the church calendar and be sure
to call the church office if you would like to use a room for a meeting or event. 
A room to meet in might not always be available if it isn’t on the calendar.  This
also helps Donna from “overbooking” rooms due to conflicts.  You can also get
the latest updates to our calendar online at www.fairfieldpcusa.org.


